From: Sherri Parker

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap & Trade
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 10:56:29 AM

Respectfully submitted to our State legislators/representatives. Please understand as a citizen of Oregon and a
staunch supporter of Voter rights, | ask that the people of Oregon be allowed to accept or reject the terms of the Cap
and Trade bill currently being addressed. It is my understanding that this Bill has not had enough time to be clearly
understood to the point of how our State will be impacted by the implementation of it. As a business
owner/consumer/ and citizen of Oregon, | would hope that this major of an impact would require this bill to be
tabled until more time than what a “short-session” would have the ability to process with adequate representation of
us voters. Thank you for the consideration of postponing this bill until a better understanding of what the affects will
be to ALL Oregonians - not just those who are financially supporting this bill. Of course, if it passes they stand to
“win” for whatever reasons they have financially supported it for. But you, as representatives FOR all Oregonians,
please be transparent by voting for our rights and needs instead of following the dollars being spent by biased
companies. Thank you for the job at hand. May you do it with honesty and integrity. Thank you ~ I’m an Oregonian
being represented by YOU ~ do me justice honorably ~ Sherri Parker
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